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Falun Dafa Association of Canada 

 

 

Dear Membership, 

 

It is my great pleasure to offer my warmest congratulations on the occasion of the 24th 

anniversary celebration of the introduction of Falun Dafa to the public. It is a testament to the 

enduring strength of the universal principles of truthfulness, benevolence, and forbearance taught 

by Li Hongzhi.  

 

I would like to thank the members of the Falun Dafa Association of Canada for enriching the 

proud multicultural heritage of our great nation. 

 

I look forward to continuing to work together to promote global and national awareness of the 

persecution of the Falun Gong in China. There is still much which needs to be done to promote 

the peaceful causes of the Falun Dafa. 

 

Once again, thank you for the opportunity to offer my congratulations as you celebrate this 

joyous milestone. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Colin Carrie 

Member of Parliament – Oshawa 

Official Opposition Critic for Health  


